

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Email: mmps@priestley.academy
Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

17th March 2026

Ramadan Mubarak

Y6 Girls

Dear Parents and carers,

In previous years we have offered year 6 Girls the opportunity to perform Salah in school during each Friday in Ramadan. It has been a great success and the children were very respectful and mature. Last year we also were fortunate to take the girls to read Jummah Prayers at Toller Lane Masjid.

We would like to continue the tradition this Ramadan.

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to perform Salah (read Namaz) in school with Mrs Esmail on Friday 24th March.

And...

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to perform Jummah Prayers at Toller Lane Masjid on Friday 31st March.

All children who would like to take up this opportunity will have to bring a signed permission slip and the items below to perform wudu.

On Fridays please bring in a clean bag; A clean towel Clean footwear (slippers/ flip-flops) Clean clothes Hijab Prayer mat (optional)

Kind regards,

Mrs Lorraine Martin

Headteacher









×		
Please complete and return to Mrs Esmail by V	Vednesday 22 nd March	
Name of child	Class	
☑ I give permission for my child to perform Sal ☑ I give permission for my child to attend Jumi	lah in school on 24 th March. □ mah Prayers at Toller Lane Masjid on 31 st March □	
Signed	(parent/carer)	